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February 3, 2022 
 
 
 
TO:  LOCSD Board of Directors 
  Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
FROM: Christine Womack, Director 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item 5G- 02/03/2022 Board Meeting 

Report of LOCAC Meeting on 01/27/2022  
  
County and local agency reports were given  
 
Items of note:  
 
In Kerry Brown’s report, items pertinent to Los Osos:  
 
The coastal commission is looking to add a requirement to the vacation rental 
ordinance to require save water signs.  
 
The Coastal commission will recommend prohibition of ADU’s in Los Osos and 
the unincorporated areas that use our ground water basin.  
 
In Bruce Gibson’s report: The SLO library system will be exiting black gold.  They 
believe they can use the money saved for more books pertinent to patron’s 
needs.  
 
The BOS meetings have returned to virtual.  Our Omicron wave has not yet 
peaked.  
 
They are still working on the usual issues on homelessness, and housing 
infrastructure.   
 
BOS have designated some Covid relief funds including 3 million dollars directed 
to improve childcare.  
 
SLOCOG presentation: Looking to extend the sidewalk from Baywood towards 
the Bus stop.  They only have funds for one block currently, even though the bus 
stop is two blocks away.  Ideally the sidewalk would continue all the way to the 
bay.  
 
May 1st there will be an outreach event at the red barn for LOCAC and the South 
Bay Women’s Network.  Elections for LOCAC will be held in May.  
 
Next LOCAC Meeting will be February 25th 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 

President 
  Matthew D. Fourcroy 
 
 
Vice President 
  Charles L Cesena 
 
 
Directors 
  Troy C. Gatchell 
  Marshall E. Ochylski 
  Christine M. Womack 
 
 
General Manager 
   Ron Munds 
 
 
District Accountant  
    Robert Stilts, CPA 
 
 
Unit Chief 
   Eddy Moore  
 
 
Battalion Chief 
   Paul Provence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mailing Address: 
   P.O. Box 6064 
   Los Osos, CA  93412 
 
Offices: 
   2122 9th Street, Suite 110 
   Los Osos, CA  93402 
 
Phone:  805/528-9370 
FAX:     805/528-9377 
 
www.losososcsd.org 

 


	President
	Vice President
	Charles L Cesena
	Directors
	Marshall E. Ochylski
	Christine M. Womack
	General Manager
	District Accountant
	Robert Stilts, CPA
	Unit Chief
	Battalion Chief
	www.losososcsd.org

